
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF AVID CONTRACT FOR 2012-2013 

 

DATE: May 15, 2012 

  
 

Attached is additional information along with the AVID Contract for the 2012-2013 school year. 

 

 

 

 ******************** 

It is recommended that the AVID Contract for 2012-2013 be approved as presented 

 

 ******************** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Hector Mendez               Raúl A. Moreno 

Superintendent of Schools                          Executive Director of Student Services 


